From:
 Jack Schneider

 Sent:
 30 July 2021 16:32

 To:
 Kate Henry

Cc:

Subject: RE: 7 Greville Place (2021/3230/NEW) (& 2021/1792/INVALID)

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate,

I believe we sent the information with regards to the engineers overseeing the works a while ago but please find detail below:

David Oates CEng, BEng (hons) MIStructE

Halstead Associates: https://halsteads.co.uk/team/

Kind regards,

## Jack Schneider



From: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 30 July 2021 16:21

To: Jack Schneider

Cc:

Subject: RE: 7 Greville Place (2021/3230/NEW) (& 2021/1792/INVALID)

Dear Jack,

Thanks for your email, and don't worry about the confusion.

Can you confirm whether details were ever provided to discharge condition 4 (details of qualified engineer to oversee works) of planning permission 2016/1489/P, dated 08/05/2017, as this was a precommencement condition?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Kate Henry Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Jack Schneider < Sent: 30 July 2021 16:13

To: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: RE: 7 Greville Place (2021/3230/NEW) (& 2021/1792/INVALID)

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate,

Sorry for the confusion about the application for the release of conditions.

I can confirm that the works started on site in July 2019 and received Building Control approval on the 4/06/2021.

The planting has not been done yet awaiting approval of the condition.

Also pending is the installation of the motorized black out blind for the skylight.

Kind regards,

## Jack Schneider



From: Kate Henry < Kate. Henry@camden.gov.uk >

Sent: 30 July 2021 15:02

To: Jack Schneider

Subject: 7 Greville Place (2021/3230/NEW) (& 2021/1792/INVALID)

Importance: High

Good Afternoon,

Re: 2021/3230/NEW – 7 Greville Place - Details of motorized louvres system within front skylight, required by condition 6; and details of hard and soft landscaping, required by condition 7, of planning permission 2016/1489/P, dated 08/05/2017 (for: excavation of basement, including front lightwell)

Thank you for submitting the above application on 02/07/2021. The application seems to be a duplicate of application reference 2021/1792/NEW, submitted on 08/04/2021. I sent you an email on 18/05/2021 regarding that application (see attached). Please could you respond to my email as soon as possible so I understand the situation properly before validating the application.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards

Kate Henry Principal Planning Officer Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 3794 Web: camden.gov.uk

5PS

London N1C 4AG



Visit lovecamden.org/pride to join in our Pride month celebrations

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice <a href="here">here</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice <a href="here">here</a> which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.